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Dear  

 

Proposed diversion of public footpath 57 at Raikes Hill, Barnoldswick (R2/14/208) 

 

Many thanks for your letter of 6th March 2023 in which you have objected to the Council’s Diversion Order. 

This brings to 2 the number of objections received. 

 

The next step is that I will report on the objections received to the Council’s West Craven Committee for a 

decision on whether we take this to the next stage, i.e. for the diversion order to be decided by an 

independent inspector.  

 

The difficulty if we cannot get a suitable diversion to come into operation is that several houses and gardens 

have been built over what is accepted as a public right of way. I attach a copy of the initial report on the 

proposed diversion which formed the basis of the decision to make the diversion order. If on the basis of this 

information you no longer wish to object, then could you please write to confirm this – by email would be fine. 

 

Please feel free to call me if you would like to discuss. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Tom Partridge 

Countryside Access Officer 

 


